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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
SAN MATEO COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the San Mateo County Board of Supervisors will 
consider adoption of the Planning and Building Department’s proposed Building Permit 
and Inspection Fee Schedule.  
 
Applicant:  County of San Mateo Planning and Building Department  
 
The hearing will be held as follows: 
 
DATE:   December 8, 2020 
TIME:   9:00 AM    
LOCATION:  *VIA TELECONFERNECE ONLY* 
 
The meeting will be available via teleconference only; public and anyone interested may 
connect virtually via Zoom to be heard on this matter. Instructions for joining the virtual 
meeting will be included on the Board of Supervisor’s agenda (see below). All inquiries 
should be directed to Community Development Director, Steve Monowitz, by email at 
smonowitz@smcgov.org.  
 
The Board of Supervisor’s agenda and supporting documents are available on the 
Thursday before the meeting at https://sanmateocounty.legistar.com/Calendar.aspx 
or at www.smcgov.org. The proposed fee schedule and supporting information required 
by Government Code Section 66016 are currently available on the Planning and 
Building Department website at https://planning.smcgov.org/.  
 
Dated: November 25, 2020  
Michael P. Callagy, County Manager/Clerk of the Board  
400 County Center, Redwood City, CA 94063 650/363-4123 
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